
December 3rd, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The meeting of the Chesterfield Township Historic 

Preservation Commission scheduled for 7:00PM on 

December 3rd, 2024 has been cancelled due to lack of 

business.   

 

 

       Hailey Bell 

          Historic Preservation Commission Secretary  
  


